
Club house will stay open all summer.   

Mobile Manor Inc, /Mobile Manor Water Co. Inc. 
Community Meeting 

April 1, 2021 

 Call to Order:  Paul Lacourse 
               Pledge / Invocation:   Charles Morris 
                Roll Call:  Paul Lacourse, President; Paul Lacourse, Acting Vice President; Paul Lacourse,   
                                  Acting Treasurer;  Nancy McGrath, Secretary; Bill Wotherspoon, Director (phone);    
Ray Murkowski, Director;  Charlene Wamock, Director;  Charles Morris, Director                    
                                 
Treasurer’s Report:   Mobile Manor Inc. -       $35,390.16 
                                      Mobile Manor Water-   $17,483.02 
                                       Mobile Manor Savings- $14,057.01 
Secretary’s Report:  Nancy McGrath read the minutes for the March 4th  meeting.  Motion was offered                              
                                      to accept the minutes as read by Julie and seconded by Dan. 
 
The winner of the $200 Maintenance raffle was Ray and Melody Bosch.  Payment should be made from 
January to December as this is the business year.  This will be done again next year and it will run by 
Charlene Womack.                  
 
The canal has been sprayed and most of the grass is dying.   However, people and residents must stop 
throwing garbage in the canal such as liquor bottles, plastic bags, etc.   
 
Thank you to the team that repaired the foot bridge.  Dan and Charles did the majority of the work. 
 
The lighting of the office, foot bridge, and club house has been completed.    The club house roof has 
been resealed. 
 
We need people to step up for open positions on the board for the coming season. 
 
Mobile Manor Water:  Bill Wotherspoon reported that the report was received in time for the meeting 
of the State Resolving Fund.  We are at 90% grant allowance which will decided in August. 
 
John Horan reported that a meeting has been requested with a county commissioner.   
 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Paul Lacourse.  Charlene seconded made the motion to 
adjourn.  


